
 

 
 

 جمعية أصدقاء متحف قصر المنيل

Friends of Manial Palace Museum 

 القاهرة - 9336المشهرة برقم 
 

 
27 January 2014 
 
We call for an emergency meeting of the Board of Directors in order to consider what our Association 
might do to help in the preservation of the Museum of Islamic Art collection and its eventual display 
once again. 

  
The meeting should be held at the SCA, Zamalek at 5.30 pm on Sunday 2 February, 2014. We also extend 
an invitation to the following who would no doubt like to participate and would bring their invaluable 
experience: 
  
Mrs. Nevine Fathi Shamel 
Prof. Sherif Hussein Kamel 
Mr. Amr Kais El Ray Mohamed 
Mrs. Nadia Abdel Hamid Hamdi 
Mrs. Zeynab Abbas Rabia 
Eng. Salah Eddin Allam 
Eng. Mohamed Ali Kamel El Hamamsi 
Dr. Yousry Aclimandos 
Eng. Moustafa El Ghamrawi 
 


